
 
From: Kelli Brown 

Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 8:21 AM 

To: Susan Steele 

Cc: Craig Turner; Catherine Whelan; Tom Ormond 

Subject: Policy for the Use of Student Opinion Surveys  
  

Susan, 

The Office of Academic Affairs is submitting the attached “Policy for the Use of Student 

Opinion Surveys” to the University Senate for its consideration and action. While the 

Office of Academic Affairs is submitting the proposal, note that Catherine Whelan, Past 

Presiding Officer of the University Senate, Craig Turner, Secretary of the University 

Senate, and Tom Ormond, Senior Associate Provost, shared in its development. 

The documentation provided includes the proposed policy statement and supporting 

information, procedures to accompany the policy (formatted in compliance with the 

recently adopted policy template) as well as copies of the student opinion survey 

entries (2002, page 7 & 2013, page 9) currently housed in the Policies, Procedures and 

Practices Manual (PPPM). 

The intention of this memo is that the proposed policy and procedure language shall 

replace the 2002 and 2013 PPPM entries. Note that student opinion surveys have been a 

topic of discussion by FAPC dating back to Spring 2011. Thus, I anticipate that the 

proposal will likely be steered to FAPC. Tom Ormond is available to provide 

background information and clarification as needed. 

Thank you, 

Kelli 

  

Kelli R. Brown, PhD 

Provost & Vice President for Academic Affairs 

Georgia College 

Campus Box 24 

Milledgeville, GA  31061-0490 

Phone: 478.445.4715 

Fax: 478.445.5151 

  
 


